
Welcome to the Nursery Outreach page. 

We have had a lovely start to the school year and we 
have enjoyed welcoming lots of new families to 
Woolmore.  

Our topic this term is ‘Ourselves’. We will be learning 
how we are similar to our friends and what makes us 
unique.  

Week 1 

It has been a very busy week in Nursery as we have 
welcomed 22 new children. We have all really enjoyed 
meeting the new children. During the week we have 
been learning our friends’ names and talking about 

the rules and routines in our Nursery. 

 



 
Nursery helping each other do good sitting! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We really enjoy reading books at the Idea Store.  

 

 

 



Week 2 

This week we have been learning about being a good 
friend and how to share things with our friends in 
Nursery. We have also enjoyed counting. We can 
count all the way up to 10!  

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery loved counting up to 10 like a rocket! 

 

 

 

 
	
  

	
  

	
  

We have also been interested in different coloured lights.  

 



Week 3 

This week we have been learning about our local 
community. We went on a walk around Robin Hood 

Gardens. We saw our new school!   

We have also been practising how to do good tidying up. We 
are such good helpers! 

 
	
  

	
  



Week 4 

This week we have been learning about Mount 
Kilamanjaro. Our School’s Business manager, Tara, is 
going to climb the mountain for charity. We built our 
own mountains and helped Tara to climb all the way to 
the top!  

 

 
	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  



Week 5 

This week we went our first trip to the London 
Museum in Docklands. We travelled on the DLR and 

had a look at the boats as we walked to the Museum. 
We really enjoyed this trip, and so did our parents! 
We learnt about the history of the London’s Docks. 

Have a look at what we have discovered through play.   

   

Look	
  at	
  us	
  on	
  the	
  DLR!	
  

 
	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  



	
  

	
  



Week 6  

This week we have been celebrating Eid with our 
friends and families. We all shared different kinds 
of food and spoke about the importance of Eid to 

Muslims. We all dressed up in our fancy Eid outfits. 
Even our parents dressed up! 

	
  



	
  

	
  

Look at us dancing with our ribbons! 



 

Look at all of the delicious food we had!  

 

“The Eid party was very nice. All of the parents and children 
really enjoyed themselves.” Avir’s mum.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

In maths this week, we have been writing numbers. 
Look at Liyana’s fantastic writing!  

 

As part of our Nursery Outreach programme, we offer 
parents various workshops to help them prepare their 
children for Nursery. This week our parents attended a 
workshop on toilet training.  

	
  

	
  



	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  


